City of Hartford Planning & Zoning Commission
c/o Department of Development Services
Planning Division

260 Constitution Plaza

Hartford, CT 06103

RE: Letter of Support
92 Weston Street — Hybrid Retailer

Dear Commissioners:

I am writing to express my strong support for the conversion of the existing Medical Marijuana
Dispensary at 92 Weston Street into a Hybrid Retailer.

I am a patient of the existing Dispensary and am repeatedly impressed with their superior level of
expertise, service, and operations. Iam confident this long-standing facility is well-suited for the
addition of adult use sales and that it will continue to operate in safe and efficient manner,
particularly because the existing operator has extensive experience with adult use sales throughout
the country. I also believe that the use is particularly well-suited for the surrounding area, which
is predominantly large-scale commercial, and that the proposed conversion will bring several
positive benefits to the Hartford community, including new job opportunities and additional tax
revenue.

I thank you for your time and encourage you to approve the pending Special Permit application.

Sincerely,
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